
Martinez, Ruben 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Attachments: 

Brian < Brian@playhousevillage.org > 
Monday, April 20, 2020 9:59 AM 
Mermell, Steve 
Public Comment; chua@swiftrp.com; Kennedy, John; Wilson, Andy; 
ttorkek@cityofpasadena.net; Markarian, Kris; Masuda, Gene; McAustin, Margaret; 
Madison, Steve; Hampton, Tyron; Gordo, Victor; Klug, David 
PVA Support of CIP Item 
PVA Support for Park 0320.pdf 

I CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe. 

Dear Steve, 

Please find attached a letter of support for the Playhouse District Park and Parking Lot project, included as 

part of today's proposed CIP projects list to be reviewed by City Council. The letter outlines the Playhouse 

Village Board of Directors' support for the concept design, associated demolition of Banner Bank, and an 

emerging partnership for future management and maintenance. As the staff's proposed construction budget 

of $4.6 million is consistent with the community-based design and desire for a quality park in Playhouse 

Village, please accept this letter in support of the staff-recommended construction budget in the CIP list for 

the upcoming fiscal year. 

We look forward to working together as the design and construction proceed. 

Brian Wallace 

Executive Director 

Playhouse Village 

709 E Colorado Blvd, Ste 160 

Pasadena, CA 91101 

626.744.0340 

playhousevillage.org 
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